
March 2nd, 2016 

Art Van Maren 
Van Mar Construction 

Re: Reference 

Dear Art, 

We are absolutely thrilled with the work you and your team did on the Richmond Hill Youth Hub here in 
Richmond Hill.  You allowed input all throughout the process, and were open to changes and feedback at 
all times.  When we visited the site, you and your team were always willing and eager to show us around 
and answer all and any questions we had. 

You understood the unique needs of our clientele and built a building that will serve us and our kids well 
for many years to come.  Not only is the quality of the building high, but you delivered it on time. 

What truly separates Van Mar from others is your commitment to service. This was a complicated muti-
use building and your team handed it so well and demonstrated incredible customer service throughout. 

We would highly recommend Van Mar Construction to anyone looking to build a new hub project if they 
were looking work with true professionals with a commitment to service. 

Lastly, thank you for your commitment to our kids and our community.  Not only did you build an amazing 
new hub that will provide much needed housing to both youth and members of the community, but you 
did so by constantly giving back throughout. 

If anyone would like to further about our experience working with you and your team, I would welcome the 
opportunity. 

All the best, 

Michael Braithwaite 
Executive Director 
360°kids 




